
 
Good afternoon Pauline Haarer families, 

 

We are excited to be welcoming back our students for their two hours of orientation that 

will take place either tomorrow morning OR Friday morning. Please note that this 

orientation is for grade 1-7 students only and students are to come on EITHER 

Thursday Sept 8th OR Friday Sept 9th depending on LAST NAME. 

Thursday= Last names A-Mc  8:45am-10:45am  (on FIELD) 

Friday= Last names Me-Z  8:45-10:45am  (on FIELD) 

 

Here are some key things that we need to ask of you prior to arriving: 

 

Drop off and Pick up September 10th /11th  

• Drop off and pick up for Sept 10th and 11th will be on the field.  Students 

will line up by the grade level they are entering as shown in picture below 

(these are not classes).  STAFF WILL BE OUT TO HELP DIRECT. Pick up will also be 

from field.

 
Note.  Due to COVID Rules: We cannot have mass gatherings of parents.  We ask that 

parents drop off their child either from the top of Prideaux or from the Field entrance for 

primary.   



DURING COVID Please do NOT park in our parking lot. 

Every MORNING: 

✓ Our parking lot is a one-way drive through for parents to drop off. 

✓ Parents who need to hand off young children please park along the streets and 

walk in.   Please social distance and do not crowd. 

✓ We will have the park gate open for parents to be able to move around, but 

space is limited so we recommend all adults wear masks, as it will be tight in 

some spaces and we cannot guarantee room to fully distance! 

Every AFTERNOON: 

✓ Our parking lot will be closed in the afternoons to allow for parents to walk in and 

find their child(ren) and leave again while socially distancing. 

✓ Please park on the street and walk in while social distancing. Adults are asked to 

wear masks as it will be tight in some spaces and we cannot guarantee room to 

fully distance!  

Please pick up and drop off as close to bell as possible to avoid crowding and 

standing around.  Thank you for your cooperation.        

 

We are still waiting to confirm registration to know our enrollment, so 

we are not able to confirm classes nor staffing at this time.  Students 

must adhere to all safety protocols as directed by staff while at school. 

Daily Health Checks:  

• Parents/guardians must do a health check of your child(ren) before leaving home 

every morning.   

• If any of these symptoms are due to a verified pre-existing medical condition (ie. 

Asthma or allergies), the child is welcome to come to school BUT YOU MUST 

ADVISE the school if the child will be sent home as we may believe it is COVID 

symptoms. 

• Students who fall ill while at school will be isolated and sent home.  Parents or 

parental designate will need to come immediately to pick up their child.  Siblings 

will not be sent home. 

We appreciate your support in helping us keep the curve flat! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mme. Apland 


